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9th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Business Revision Session 
 
I am writing to inform you about an upcoming after-school revision session for Business Studies, in 
preparation for the upcoming exam. The revision session will take place on Monday 12th May in the Jubilee 
Hall, starting at 3.20pm, concluding at 5.20pm. 
 
During this after-school session, we will be covering all of Theme 1 in the Business Studies curriculum. 
Additionally, there will be a focus on exam technique to help students best prepare for the exam scheduled 
for Tuesday 13th May. It is crucial that students attend this session to enhance their understanding of the 
subject matter and improve their exam performance. 
 
To make the revision session more enjoyable for the students, we are pleased to inform you that pizza will 
be provided for them during the session. This is intended to create a relaxed and conducive learning 
environment, helping students to engage with the material effectively. 
 
We strongly encourage all students to attend this after-school revision session as it will provide them with 
invaluable support in their preparation for the upcoming exam. Your support in ensuring your child's 
attendance and readiness for this session is greatly appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information about the after-school revision session, please do 
not hesitate to contact myself or Mr Ryan. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in ensuring the academic success of our students. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss C Shanahan     Mr J Ryan 
Curriculum Leader, Business    Business Teacher 
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org   jryan@buckinghamschool.org 
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